
Re: Planning Inspectorate APP/C3430/C/24/3350817: Coach House Bridgnorth Road, DY7 5BQ 
 
Dear Fredrica Rose, 
 
In reply to the points raised above I am able to confirm that the horsebox will not be used for 
accommodation. As previously advised it will only be used for us to travel in once we retire, it is not 
in a  
permanent position, it drives and it's only in the position it is while I convert it. It doesn't 
overshadow anything as there is a hedge shielding it so there is no loss of privacy. 
No business is, or will be carried out at the property. 
The track in question is a public footpath and is access to our property. 
The post box on the fence is for me to leave money for payment for the gardener. 
Any current services are for converting the horse lorry any are not permanent. 
 
As you can see, all comments made are from family members from the same house. 
 
As you will see from your site visit, this impacts on nobody and all we ask for is to be able to use our 
garden as a garden. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr S Bates 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2FAAb9ysg&data=05%7C02%7CTeame1%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C4771644978e445b81ac408dd37ccf7d2%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638728075658364438%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8QEBFAV08ve9ZOP%2F7xdcBMdlhvzY6UJYS3UmkN3oqao%3D&reserved=0



